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On March 9, 2012  the representatives of the Chamber of Commerce and Industry of
Tokat, Turkey Republic, visited to the International Investors Association of Georgia. The
Secretary General of the association Mr. Osman Chalishkan hosted the guests. At the
meeting the sides spoke about the business relations between the countries. The visitors
interested in the investment opportunities of Georgia. The Secretary General introduced
the tourism potential of Ajara to his colleagues. Discussion also was focused on the
cooperation among the business and the government.
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